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I wish to show my disappointment in having the toll put back onto M4. When it was removed 7 
years ago, we were told that we Western Sydney residents had paid for our roadway, that we 
would not see another toll put back and that the government was grateful for our contribution. 
Now we are to have a toll again for another 40 years with no guarantee of it being a fixed price 
but it still will not fix the disgraceful roadway that is a carpark from Penrith to Parramatta. Why 
should we have to pay again? Seems like once again the Western suburbs of Sydney have to prop 
up all of the residents of Sydney 


